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Reception Spring Term Newsletter 

                   The Spring Term 
 

 
What a wonderful Spring term we’ve had! We’ve  
celebrated Valentines Day, Pancake Day, Easter and 
taken part in our Stations of the Cross whole school  
assembly.  
 
World Book Day was a real success—our children in 
Reception all looked amazing and we had a fabulous 
week discussing our favourite books.  
 
We really enjoyed our fundraising dance event and we 
managed to raise over £70 for Ukraine and The Good 
Shepherd.  
 
We’ve been working so hard in our Literacy lessons and we’ve learnt how to retell three  
stories this term—We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, The Little Green Dinosaur and The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar. Our Phonics has really improved this term and some of us are reading 
fluently now and writing in full sentences.  
 
In Maths, we’ve focused on measure in the form of length, height and capacity.  
 

What’s coming up! 
 

Now that spring term is over we are very excited 
for the summer term; our last term in Reception! 

 
We are looking forward to celebrating the 

Queen’s Jubilee in school and have lots of lovely 
things planned for this special occasion.  

 
Some of our summer topics are animals in dan-
ger, people who help us, screen free week, mini-

beasts, superhero’s, seaside and journey’s! 
We will also be preparing the children for their 
transition to Year 1 which we do gradually to 

support all pupils with this change. We will also 
have a end of year assembly to celebrate our 

achievements throughout the year! 

Wow experience 

Reception had a special visitor this term 
during our ‘Space’ topic. We found an 
alien crash landing in our outdoor area 
and the children were very enthusiastic 

to help get the alien back to space. 

 

                      Music and PE 
 

Our PE topics this half term have been ‘games’ and ‘dance’. 
We have really enjoyed learning about new team games that 
promoted our team work and in Dance we’ve learnt full dance 

sequences to a range of different styles of music. 
 

In Music we have become really confident with using instru-

ments and listening to the rhythm and beat in music.  

After School Clubs 

 
During the Spring term we have taken part in Yoga, Arts and Crafts 
and Reading club! We loved learning about the different poses and 

flows in Yoga.  
We learnt lots of new art skills in craft club and created a variety of 

different projects. In reading club we created our own lending library 
and read lots of different stories that some of us have never heard 

before! 



 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


